
             VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 

MAYOR & BOARD MEMBERS 

EVELYN DEVERELL-MAYOR-619-3443 

harristownmayor@gmail.com 

DR. APRIL BOGAN-TRUSTEE-678-372-4720 

Abogan2@aol.com 

JEFF ELLER-TRUSTEE-855-0345 

Jeller9@gmail.com 

LES JENKINS-TRUSTEE-791-7147 

Ljenkins5437@yahoo.com 

KURT TERRY-TRUSTEE-217-433-5623 

Gtrman39@comcast.net 

JAY TRUSNER-TRUSTEE-217-791-2501 

jaytrusner@comcast.net 

KEVIN VESSELS-TRUSTEE-618-317-4550 

kmvessels@gmail.com 
 

CLERK-PENNY ALLEN  

FINANCIAL CLERK-TERESA ACREE 

ATTORNEY- JOSH DUBBELDE 

BUDGET OFFICER-RICK LASKOWSKI 

BUILDING INSPECTOR-RICK WATTS 

ZONING/PLANNING OFFICER-MIKE SORRENTINO 

OFFICE STAFF- MISTY PETERS 

                             

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT. 

JONATHAN CLOSS 

 

                         REMEMBER 

You can always email the Village directly from the 

website or by emailing 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE 
March 25, 2024 

April 22, 2024 

May 20, 2024 

June 24, 2024 

July 22, 2024 

August 26, 2024 

September 23, 2024 

October 28, 2024 

November 25, 2024 

December 16, 2024 

Meetings start at 6:30 pm and  

are open to the public to attend. 

If you notice a streetlight  

burned out call 

 Ameren at 1-800-755-5000 

The Village of Harristown has been awarded 

$150,000 through the Open Space Lands 

Acquisition and Development (OSLAD) grant 

program administered by the Illinois Department 

of Natural Resources to create the first 

Harristown Community Park. The OSLAD grant 

is a state-funded program providing up to 50% of 

the project costs for public park and recreation 

projects. 

The Village has also been awarded a $10,000 

grant from Norfolk & Sothern for our community 

park project. 

With the funding from these two grants, the 

Village can begin phase 1 of the proposed park 

project.  

Phase 1 will include 

- ADA inclusive playground 

- Half size basketball court, 

- Pickleball court 

- Parking 

- Electrical for courts.  

Phase 2 will include 

- Picnic/shade pavilion,  

- Walking path 

- Sitting area 

- Related site work and landscaping.   

If you would like to be a part of the design 

process and planning, please contact the Village 

Office at 217-963-2980 or 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com. 

  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
** Indicates Office Closed 

March 14- Music Bingo 

May 4-Village Clean Up Day 

May 27-Memorial Day** 

June 8- Village Garage Sales 

June 29- Independence Day Celebration 

July 4-Independence Day** 

August 3- Wycklesfest 

August 24-Golf Cart Rally 

September 2-Labor Day** 

October 14-Columbus Day** 

October 31-Trick or Treating 5-8pm 

November 11-Veteran’s Day ** 

November 16-Holiday Bazaar 

November 28-Thanksgiving** 

December 24- Christmas Eve**  

December 25- Christmas ** 

December 31- New Year’s Eve ** 

 

mailto:harristownvillage01@gmail.com


If you or someone you know has a 
lawn care service and would like 

to be added to our community 
directory let us know. 

Call the Village office at  
217-963-2980 or email 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com. 

Golf Cart Permit Renewal Reminder 

All golf carts and neighborhood vehicles 

are required to have a permit in the Village.  

The 2024 permit must be fixed on your 

vehicle after 12/31/23, or when you begin 

to drive your vehicle in 2024.  

If you are new to getting a permit, you will 

need to have your golf cart inspected, 

show proof of insurance, and pay the $25 

fee. Permits must be renewed every year 

and updated insurance info needs to be on 

file with the Village office. Please call the 

office at 217-963-2980 with any questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Candidates for 

 Mayor of  
 

 

 

Megan Blair 

 

Aubie Endrizzi 
“watch for my "Hot Dog Fest" coming in the near future

!!!” 

 

Nicole Hayes 

Keep your eyes peeled for events and 

fundraisers from these candidates.  

March 31st 


